
 
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   
 
 

  

LE CUPCAKE has relocated to the shops at Market Place,  
7101 Kentwell Lane  

 
Lincoln, Neb. (June 13, 2019) ​– ​Le Cupcake, a locally owned and operated bakery, specializing in 
making celebrations memorable has left their old location near 48​th​ and Hwy 2 and has moved over to 
the new shops located at the Market Place near 56​th​ and Pinelake.  

The business was started by Yvonne Loy who is a passionate baker.  She moved four years ago and sold 
the business to Maria, who is a talented cake decorator and has since continued the business and 
excited about the new location and special additions to the store.  

What’s new and different is that Brides who are coming in to plan their desserts for their special day 
have a cozy little room set up just for tastings!  Another new feature is the large inclosed see-thru 
window, where you can watch the staff decorate cakes! 

Le Cupcake specializes in celebrating life's moments of joy with cake, cupcakes, cake pops, french 
macarons, and other pastry items and has expanded even more at their new location to provide an 
experience when you enter our shop, offering great cupcakes, cakes as well as coffee, pastries, and 
seating at our new location.  

We have a saying here at Le Cupcake, "​It's not about the cupcakes​"  and really what that means is it's 
about people and getting to see them smile and experience the joys in this life.  So come, sit, and enjoy 
Le Cupcake. 

Special note: Please join us for a Celebratory Ribbon Cutting with the Lincoln Chamber of 

Commerce on Thursday, June 27, 2019, at 1:30 pm at our new storefront, 7101 Kentwell Lane. 

 
To learn more about the Le Cupcake and its menu visit ​www.lecupcake.com 
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Cupcakegirl.yl@gmail.com        402-423-2253 
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